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EMPLOYEE RESIGNS AFTER INVESTIGATION FINDS FAILURE TO 

DISCLOSE FELONY CONVICTION 

Activity Date: April 19, 2024 

Date Posted: August 8, 2024 

Case Number: 24-0054-I 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2024-336 

 

An Amtrak electrical journeyman based in Miami, Florida, resigned from his position 

on April 19, 2024, as a result of our investigation. We found that the former employee 

violated company policies by failing to disclose a felony criminal conviction on his 

background investigation questionnaire when he was hired in 2014. In addition, he 

violated company policies by failing to notify the company of his pending deportation 

order that resulted from his arrest for alien inadmissibility per the Immigration and 

Nationality Act and his ineligibility to legally work within the United States since 2019.  

 


